KFSK-community radio
 Box 149, Petersburg, AK, 99833

CALLING ALL WEARABLE ART ARTISTS!
KFSK’s Wearable Art Extravaganza 2012

Petersburg is hoping to have regional artists represented in our 2012 Wearable Art Extravaganza, scheduled for April 14th and 15th.  If you can afford to travel to Petersburg with your piece, we will welcome you! I will try and find housing for any artists/models traveling here.  If you are not able to travel here yourself, we are hoping you will choose to loan us your wearable art. 

All pieces need to be in Petersburg by April 6th.  I will research ferry traffic to Petersburg between Juneau, Ketchikan, and Sitka , for possible transport times, and arrange for your piece to be picked up and returned to you.  If your piece can be mailed, please send it to us.  After the show, we will send it back free of charge to you.
*Entry fees are waived for all regional artists loaning their work.
*Entry forms are available on-line to read and print off at www.kfsk.org
*Our fax number is 772-9296 if anyone needs/wants to fax information to me.
*I will find any models that are needed, no problem.
The sooner I know the kind of wearable art, size, etc, the better, so I have ample time to look for prospective models.
*I will make arrangements for someone to pick up the wearable art creations and get them to the ferry for transport, with no charge to any of you.
*All pieces will be returned as soon as possible via ferry, Alaska Air, or U.S. postal service.
*All proceeds from our show go to supporting community radio in Petersburg.

Visiting wearable art enriches our show, inspires local artists, and your work lives again on the stage!
We hope you will be inspired to participate in the Petersburg show.
Please contact me as soon as possible:
zfuqua@kfsk.org, or by phone at 907-772-3808.

Thank you for your help and consideration.
Suzanne Fuqua
KFSK-Petersburg
